PARKRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT SWIFT REACH APPLICATION

The Park Ridge School District has contracted the services of Swift Reach {reverse 911) to notify
parents and students about school closings, early dismissals or other emergencies.
Parents/guardians will be are asked to complete the form below with your children’s full name
(s}, grade level, school they are currently attending, and two telephone numbers to be entered
into the Swift Reach database.

The numbers must include a number at which the parent/guardian can be reached in the
evening or early morning (i.e. home) and during the course of the school day (i.e. cell, business,
neighbor, or relative) Swift Reach does not have the ability to dial extensions, so please only

provide us with a direct number. These numbers will be called automatically by the Swift

Reach system and parents/guardians will receive a message notifying them of the closing or
emergency. If you have a child in multiple schools in the district, you will only receive one
phone call for district wide emergencies.

This form must be returned on the first day of school to vour youngest child’s first period or

classroom teacher.

Swift Reach

Family Name

Child’s Full Name School

Child’s Full Name School

Child’s Full Name School

Child’s Full Name School

Phone #1*: --Evening and early morning
Phone #2*; --Daytime

*Cannot include an extension number
I:I All Information is still the Same, No Changes Needed at This Time

l:' We choose not to be part of this program

Signature of parent/guardian completing this form




